
Dear Friend, 

It is with joy that I recommend the ministry of C.O.R.E. to you and to your 
church family! I am thankful to serve as TJ and Christa Kimmel’s pastor and 
to encourage you to consider partnering with them as they endeavor to 
partner with local leaders globally for the furtherance of the gospel. 

I believe that God has given this family and ministry a needful vision that will 
impact many for God’s glory and His purposes. I happily endorse them and 
encourage you to prayerfully consider a strong partnership with them in the 
near future. 

Let The Nations Be Glad! 

John M Anderson

Senior Pastor
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